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To: Tracy Minns
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Hello Tracy,

Thanks for calling back this morning.

As discussed, our daughter Alison worked at Waitrose for several years before she passed away in 2017 aged 37.
The Partners there were very fond of her and collected a substantial amount of money in her name that we would like
to spend in a tangible way if possible.

There are plenty of memorial benches, trees etc, and one option that looked viable was a plaque in her name, but
understandably the Woolgate Centre demurred on this due to the potential for the floodgate effect.

The idea that | would like to put before the Council then, is a "Memorial Gate" to replace the wooden gate into the
ashes area at Windrush Cemetery. The idea would be to commission a design approved by the Council, perhaps in
wrought iron or similar.

Alisons fund stands at £937 which seems to me a good start to whatever the gate and associated work would cost.

I hope this idea might be looked upon favourably by those that make these decisions, and | look forward to your
advice.

Many thanks and kind regards,



